


Connecting with 
loved ones  
We have a number of  
iPads and Tablets available 
to enable social connection 
with loved ones. Bookings 
can be made via Reception 
during Business Hours. As staff 
movements are restricted and we are 
not able to enlist volunteer support for this  
task, staff in suburbs are now facilitating the 
calls as well as care and social engagement.  
We will do our best to be on-line at the 
designated time, however please be patient if 
there is a slight delay. Thank you in advance 
for your patience.

Covid-19 Incident Management Team
We thought it timely to introduce the Incident Management team 
who meet on a regular basis to discuss Covid related issues. In the 
event of an outbreak this is the team who is responsible for the 
functions of planning, operations and logistics.

The Team also consists of the Operational Partners: 

Rachel Hollis, People & Culture Partner • John Zammit, Property Partner • Rhys Dintino, Wellness Partner • 
Janet Wright, Clinical Care Partner • Christine Davis, Customer Engagement Partner • Ann Power, Customer 
Experience Partner • Silvana Peters, Business Services Partner • Sarah Gamble, Communications Co-ordinator

*Photo’s taken pre-Covid pandemic.



Current protective 
measures 
As outlined in Update #63, we 
have tightened restrictions on 
movements for staff. Care staff 
have remained rostered in the 
same suburb since the start of the 
pandemic and areas for staff breaks 

have also been designated 
in each suburb. Social 
Engagement and Spiritual 

Covid-19 Vaccinations for staff 
Currently, we can report that 100% of staff at 
Maroba who intend to stay in Aged Care 
after 17th September have now had their 
first vaccine and 87% of staff have had 
2 vaccines. When compared to national 
levels across the sector where only 60% 
have had their first vaccine and only 41% 
have had 2 vaccines this is wonderful news! 
A big thank you to all staff. 

care programs are continuing in each care area 
to support the emotional and psychological 
wellbeing of our residents. We now have 
specified Entry and Exit doors to each suburb 
and have asked staff who work across the 
facility such as occupational therapy, spiritual 
care and maintenance to plan their workday 
accordingly so they preferably only have one 
visit in a day to a suburb. Each person that 
is not rostered in the suburbs and is moving 
around the facility is to wear a new gown and 
renew their mask on entering and exiting 
each suburb.

Maroba will provide daily general 
communication updates and distribute these 
via email, FaceBook and update our website. 
We recently updated our Communications 
Distribution List for general correspondence 
and updates. If you wish to be included or 

check you are on our 
list, please enquire 
with Sarah by email  
sarah.gamble@maroba 
.com.au.

If communication is required around an 
individual resident, the Family Liaison Team 
@Maroba will liaise with the nominated 
Primary Contact 
and Person 
Responsible. 
We ask that 
family members 
keep other family 
members informed 
as appropriate. 

Communicating during an Outbreak

10 August 2021

Coronavirus Update #63

Dear Maroba Residents & Family,



 

 

 


